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What We Are Learning! 

It was a short week, but oh so FUN! The 

littles did a wonderful job singing in the 

Christmas Program.  We are so proud of 

them! Everyone had a great time at the 

Christmas Party. Thank you to all those who 

sent in party supplies, brought treat bags to 

send home, and who came in to make our 

party fun. It was especially fun getting to 

party in our pajamas! Also thank you for 

sending in a wrapped book. They loved 

getting a new book to bring home. In our My 

Big World Magazine, we talked about Holiday 

Traditions and wrote in our journals about 

their favorite family tradition. In Religion we 

talked about Advent, Christmas, and 

celebrating the birth of Jesus. We made and 

wrapped some special gifts for you. Hope you 

enjoy them.                   

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Dec. 22-Jan. 3 – Christmas Break                  

Jan.   4 – Classes resume                              

Jan.  16 – No School 

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

January 4th when we return. 

Snacks for the week of Jan. 4th:          

Monday – No School                                  

Tuesday – No School                     

Wednesday – Aurora                        

Thursday – Cora                                     

Friday – Eliza 

Mrs. Morris and I want to thank you for 

sharing your little blessings with us and to 

wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year!! 

                                   

Christmas Is… 

A time of blessings and happiness 

A time of caroling and songs 

A time for giving thanks 

A time for presents for all 

A time of good cheer and friendship 

A time of love for all 

A time for helping others 

But most of all Christmas is a time  

                                to stop and thank god for all we have.        By: Julie Hebert 
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